
Report your sightings at

scottishsquirrels.org.uk



Saving Scotland’s Red Squirrels 
collects sightings all year round, 
but by reporting where and when 
you see red and grey squirrels 
between 6 - 12 October 2025 you’ll 
help us create a snapshot of the 
situation across the country. 

By understanding how squirrel populations in 
Scotland are changing we can help ensure that 
red squirrels will always have a home here.

scottishsquirrels.org.uk
T 0131 312 7765  E squirrels@scottishwildlifetrust.org.uk

     /SavingScotlandsRedSquirrels        

     @ScotSquirrels   

     @scotsquirrels.bsky.social

Saving Scotland’s Red Squirrels is led by the Scottish Wildlife Trust, a Scottish registered charity (charity no.  
SC005792) and a company limited by guarantee and registered in Scotland (registered no. SC040247).

If you see a 
squirrel, we 
want to hear 
about it! 

P R O J E C T  F U N D E R S  &  P A R T N E R S

S U R V E Y  P A R T N E R


